
 

  

From: "Trisha Darner" 
To: "'MGMbill.org'" <comments@mgmbill.org>
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2008 2:20 PM
Subject: FW: Legislative Bill Regarding Circumcision
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Rep Kotek [mailto:Kotek.Rep@state.or.us]  

Sent: Friday, February 01, 2008 11:13 AM 

To: Trisha Darner 
Subject: RE: Legislative Bill Regarding Circumcision 
  

Dear Ms. Darner, 
  

Thank you for writing Rep. Kotek to voice your concerns about male infant circumcision.  Your email 
is well-argued and well-researched and it is clear that you are very passionate about this issue.  I 
will be sure that Rep. Kotek sees your information. Rep. Kotek's office will look into issue of male 
infant circumcision for the 2009 session, however, your advocacy would be most effective if you 
worked closely with your state legislators, Sen.Alan Bates and Rep. Sal Esquivel. 
  

Thank you for your advocacy. 
  

Best regards, 
Nellie 
  

Nellie McAdams, Legislative Assistant  
State Representative Tina Kotek  
North/NE Portland, House District 44  
   
(503) 286-0558  
900 Court Street H-285  
Salem, OR 97301  
rep.tinakotek@state.or.us  

  




